
Welcome to DPGITM Gurugram 

Dear Students, 

Congratulations on your enrolment at DPGITM Gurugram, Haryana! We're excited to 

welcome you to our academic community. 

Important Details 

The new session commences on August 19, 2025 (Tuesday). You're required to report to the 

campus at 9:00 AM. 

Orientation Program 

A mandatory orientation program is scheduled from August 19, 2025, covering: 

- Academic framework 

- Important aspects of your program and student life 

- Self-discovery and life goal identification 

Registration 

To attend the orientation, please complete your registration by filling out the Google Form, 

the link provided as below.  This will help us with your personal profile and preparation of 

your I-Card. 

Click on Google Link: https://forms.gle/rUDzNBZAWtutt3cP6 

Next Steps 

- You are required to bring all necessary copies of documents at the time of reporting for 

verification. 

ERP platform 

We are having Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) platform for you through which you can 

access your Attendance, Curriculum, Course Outlines, Assignments, Notices displayed, 

Grades of internal   Assessment and Examination Results. Parents can track the performance 

of their ward on ERP. A separate user-id and password for students will be sent on their 

email address mentioned in the application form. 

1. Hostel: If you have opted for the hostel, you may contact the respective hostel warden 

for any assistance.  

2. Transport: For Pick-up point’s kindly contact Mr. Sunil Kumar. 

3. Creation of ABC ID (Academic Bank of Credits) on NAD (National Academic Repository): 

As mandated by UGC, It is compulsory for students to create ABC ID on www.abc.gov.in. 



ABC stores your earned credit digitally which can be seamlessly transferred across 

institutions eliminating the need of physical documents. 

Steps: Visit: www.abc.gov.in -> Click  Login -> Student -> Click SIGN UP for new users- > 

Enter Mobile Number -> Generate OTP -> Complete all required details -> Click Verify -> 

ABC ID generated. Please bring with you ABC ID (12 Digits number) at the time of 

reporting as well as fill in Google Form. 

4. Ragging: Ragging is strictly banned at DPGITM campus including hostels.  It will be your 

prime duty to immediately report any instances of Ragging, whether involving yourself 

or others, to the Anti-Ragging squad.  Phone numbers of the Anti-Ragging squad have 

been prominently displayed in the campus. 

 You are expected to abide by all the rules, regulations and code of conduct of the 

DPGITM. We look forward to your joining the DPGITM family.  

Note: Please bring with you college fee slip and two Passport size Photographs. 

 With best wishes 

 

Registrar 

DPGITM, GURUGRAM 


